
SELLING OF CHAMETZ 2025 

Congregation Agudath Jacob 
 

 

  

As Passover quickly approaches, there are many preparations that are incumbent upon us, chief among 

them is the selling of Chametz.  In addition to the prohibition of eating Chametz (leaven) on Passover, we 

are also not allowed to own or benefit from Chametz.  The Torah and Rabbinic Law requires us to rid our 

homes (and also our business locations) of all leaven and leaven products.  To accomplish this, we isolate 

all existing Chametz in secured cabinets and pantries and seal them, and sell this leaven to a non-Jew 

prior to Passover. 

 In order to accommodate you, we have prepared a Power of Attorney for the sale of Chametz 

form for you to fill out, sign and return to us.  This means that you designate Rabbi Ben-Zion Lanxner to 

be your agent for the transaction. 

 It is customary to make a donation to the Rabbi or to the Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund for this 

transaction.  Should you have any questions you can contact him at rebbenzion@gmail.com. 
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